
THE UN IVE RSIT Y OF BRI TISH COLU MBIA 
2075 WESBROO K PLACE , 

VANCOUV: 6~ ~;/ANAD~\\_l t\\~, , 
Ms Barbara Jefferson 
c/o !lean of Women's Office 
University of British Columbia 

Dear Barbara, 

May 3, 1976 

I have been instructed by the members of the executive of A.U.C. ~. # 1 
to thank you for the effort you have contributed to our union in the past and 
to also express our regret at your action of resignation . 

Please note that ve have discussed the problem you have raised and are 
exploring the the possibility of holding executive meetings from 7:30 - 9:30 
or 8:00 - 10:00 P.M. We realize that this would not aleviate the personal problem 
of sharing the activities of your family, but perhaps might help other members 
who would be able to attend these later meetings . 

Thank you again for your help and sup port . 

Sinc erely, 

(Mr.) J.C. Andersen, 
for the executive, A.U.C.E. #1 


